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Torrence, Rufus

From: Dennis Brunson [DBrunson@cityhs.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2009 9:34 AM

To: Torrence, Rufus

Cc: Steve Mallett; Larry Merriman; Ron Wacaster
Subject: Re: Ordinance Changes

Rufus,

We getting ready to send our ordinance before the board of directors, | have the streamline and TBILL language
changes highlighted in red. Review this draft and let me know if everything is in order ASAP. If all is well, we will
put it on the board’s agenda.

Thanks,

Dennis R. Brunson
Pretreatment Coordinator

City of Hot Springs Municipal Utilities WWTP
dbrunson@cityhs.net

(501) 262-1881#15
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